
March 11, 2013 
 
 
Dear Representative: 

 
We the undersigned organizations write in opposition to H.R. 624, the Cyber Intelligence Sharing 

and Protection Act of 2013 (CISPA). We are gravely concerned that this bill will allow companies that 
hold very sensitive and personal information to liberally share it with the government, which could then 



Center for Democracy & Technology 
Center for Media and Democracy 
Center for National Security Studies 
Competitive Enterprise Institute 
The Constitution Project 
Council on American-Islamic Relations 
CREDO Action 
Cyber Privacy Project  
Defending Dissent Foundation 
Demand Progress  
Electronic Frontier Foundation 
Fight for the Future  
Floor64 Inc. 
Free Press Action Fund 
Liberty Coalition 
Mozilla 
National Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers 
New American Foundation’s Open Technology Institute 
NY Tech Meetup 
OpenTheGovernment.org 
Personal Democracy Media 
PolitiHacks 
Privacy Rights Clearinghouse 
Reporters Without Borders 
US PIRG 
 
 


